

28th July 2021

27 Bridge Street Tanunda SA 5352

**Phone - Reception** 08 8563 7777

Fax - Admin 08 8563 7799

Fax - Nursing 08 8563 7790

Email

info@tlhome.com.au

www.tlhome.com.au

Dear Residents, Family Members, Representatives, Volunteers and Employees,

Thank you for your continued understanding and support as we work together to protect our community from COVID-19. Tanunda Lutheran Home would like to thank you for your patience and support during our previous lockdown, we are now out of lockdown though we are still adhering to SA Health and Tanunda Lutheran Home mandatory policies.

As such, we wish to advise you of the following changes with immediate commencement until further notice:

- No one is authorised to enter the Residents home without providing evidence of a 2021 influenza vaccination.
- A mask must be worn when always entering the home, they are supplied at the front entrance when signing in via the Zipline system.
- All people entering TLH are required to complete a COVID-19 checklist, this includes having your temperature taken, completing the entry documentation via our Zipline system, and sanitising your hands.
- Social distancing is always to be adhered to.
- Visitors to the Home are required to pre-book their visit via the online Zipline system.
- Visits must be conducted in the Resident room; communal areas are not available to visitors.
- Visitors who return a COVID-19 alert on entry to TLH, such as a temperature will not be permitted to enter.
- No one should enter TLH with any COVID-19 symptoms, including cold/flu like symptoms.

Thank you for your cooperation in supporting us to keep our Residents, your loved ones safe during this terrible pandemic. If you have any questions or concerns at all, please, do not hesitate to make contact via email or phone: 8563 7777.

Kind regards,

Lee Martin CEO / DOC

Tanunda Lutheran Home Inc.